
HELP INCREASE PUBLIC SAFETY AND YOUR OWN
Please Shovel Your Walks

During this season of heavy snowfalls, keep in mind the people who in day-to-day or
emergency situations may enter onto your property.

-Ambulance -Police -Postal Service -Utility -Fire -Family -Public

The Grove City Borough Zoning Office wishes to remind you of the sidewalk snow and ice removal requirement
outlined in Ordinance 793. This is not only an ordinance to be enforced, but a safety and liability issue for the homeowner.

Snow is to be removed within five(5) hours after the snowfall ceases or by ten (10) o’clock am for accumulations received after six(6) o’clock pm.
Contact the Grove City Borough Office if you would like to have a copy of this ordinance.

The enforcement of this ordinance is considered to be a public safety issue and fines will be imposed if the reasonable
limits of time outlined in this ordinance are exceeded.

At the request of the Police and Public Works Departments,
DO NOT shovel snow onto the street or alley roadways. This causes more hazards.

Thank You To Those Who Shovel!
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